
 

 

 

08/19/19 

ADDENDUM ONE (1) 

 

RE:   RFQ 735-19-4321 Homecoming/Bonfire T-Shirts 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

The following questions had been submitted and received the following responses. 

• Can you provide the artwork in a vector format? Yes.  Artwork can be provided to the 

awarded vendor in vector format. 

 

• Due to the late posting of questions/responses, the bid closing date has been extended 

and scheduled to close August 26, 2018 @ 2:00 pm CT. 

 

The deadline for questions has now passed.  Nor additional questions will be accepted at this 

time. 

 Regards, 

Joseph J. Mrugalski Jr.  

Purchasing/Contract Management 

 


